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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

For Immediate Release 

August 6th, 2025 
 

For more information: 

Distribution Engineering / 906.228.0300 
 

ROAD CLOSURE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The following road will be closed to thru traffic: 
 

Location: The 200-800 Blocks of Lincoln Avenue   
 

When:  From 9am to 3pm Monday, August 11th through Friday, August 15th, 2025   
 

For your safety and the safety of our employees and contractors, please do not approach crews 

while they are working.  The tasks that they perform put them near energized equipment where 

the utmost focus and concentration is necessary. 
 

We understand this work may cause an inconvenience and want to thank you in advance for your 

patience and cooperation while we perform these modifications and upgrades. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


